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Dear Training Participant,

Greetings and thank you for your recent participation in our STRIDES Initiative training program! 
 
We are conducting an assessment series in an effort to capture qualitative feedback from training attendees. The assessments will assist cloud service providers in improving future trainings by tailoring content or delivery methods to meet your needs. Your feedback will help influence or shape future training programs and will be used to assess the training’s overall effectiveness. 

To provide feedback on the most recent training you attended, please access the assessment using the link included below – 

NIH ODSS STRIDES Initiative Training Assessment

The assessment will require approximately 2 minutes to complete and gives you the opportunity to provide direct feedback on various aspects of the training. We hope you will take the time to complete the assessment and sincerely appreciate any feedback you can provide. 

If you encounter any difficulties when completing the assessment, please contact Matt Gieseke (matthew.gieseke@nih.gov) for assistance. 

Best Regards,
STRIDES Initiative Training Assessment **Reminder**
Dear Training Participant,

To those of you that have already completed the STRIDES Initiative Training Assessment – Thank you! 

For those that have not yet had a chance to complete the assessment, please access the assessment using the link included below – 

NIH ODSS STRIDES Initiative Training Assessment

The assessment will require approximately 2 minutes to complete and gives you the opportunity to provide direct feedback on various aspects of the training. The assessments will assist cloud service providers in improving future trainings by tailoring content or delivery methods to meet your needs. Your feedback will help influence or shape future training programs and will be used to assess the training’s overall effectiveness. We hope you will take the time to complete the assessment and sincerely appreciate any feedback you can provide. 

If you encounter any difficulties when completing the assessment, please contact Matt Gieseke  (matthew.gieseke@nih.gov) for assistance. 

Best Regards,
